
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

INTENTION TO DISPOSE OF LOCAL GOVERNMENT 

PROPERTY 

Under Section 3.58 of the Local Government Act 1995, the Shire of 

Dalwallinu hereby advises of its intent to dispose of, by way of sale, 

Lot 244 (70) McNeill Street, Dalwallinu to Mr Tyler Barnes for the 

amount of $265,000 (inc GST). The market valuation of the disposition 

was assessed by an independent valuer at $260,000 on 5 July 2019. 

Public submissions regarding the above may be made in writing to the 

Chief Executive Officer, Shire of Dalwallinu, PO Box 141, Dalwallinu  

WA  6609 and received at the Shire office no later than 4.00pm Friday 

9 August 2019. 

 

 

Jean Knight 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

24 July 2019 

 


